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Marvell Technology, Inc. (the “Company” or “Marvell”) participates in legislative, regulatory, and public 
policy affairs that may impact the Company as deemed by management to be in the best interests of the 
Company, without regard for the private political preferences of executives. Pursuant to our Corporate 
Governance Guidelines and Practices, our Board of Directors oversees the Company’s political and 
charitable contributions, as applicable, and its policies and procedures regarding any such contributions. 
Such oversight includes the annual approval of the Company’s Code of Business Conduct and Ethics, 
which requires that proposed political contributions or engagements with lobbyists, in any form, made 
or undertaken on Marvell’s behalf or in its name, be pre-approved by the Executive Vice President who 
has responsibility for overseeing Marvell’s government affairs activities. 

Marvell engages with government representatives and officials to educate them regarding the 
Company, to be aware of legislative and regulatory developments and to educate and inform them 
regarding issues that may impact the semiconductor industry, and in particular the Company and the 
fabless semiconductor part of the industry. We do not currently have or support a political action 
committee or make independent political expenditures through money, time or in-kind contributions or 
make political contributions to third-party committees, organizations or special funds. 

Our Nominating and Governance Committee of our Board of Directors must approve the use of 
corporate funds or resources for donations to local, state, or national elections, whether to candidates, 
political parties, non-candidate organizations, Section 501(c)(4) organizations, Section 527 organizations, 
or local or state ballot measures. No such contributions were made in calendar year 2023 or are 
expected to be made in calendar year 2024. 

Marvell is a member of certain trade and industry associations. The Company shall publicly disclose the 
non-deductible portion of payments of dues and special assessments made by the Company to US-
based trade or industry associations receiving annually $50,000 or more in total payments, if such 
information is available after making reasonable efforts to obtain the information from such 
associations.  The following reflects organizations in the United States to which Marvell contributed 
$50,000 or more in calendar year 2023 and a portion of that contribution was not deducted as an 
"ordinary and necessary" business expense:   

 Semiconductor Industry Association (SIA) $96,331 

This information will be reviewed and updated, if needed, at least semi-annually. In addition, 
information about any political contributions may also be provided annually in our Proxy Statement for 
our Annual Meeting of Stockholders and/or our ESG (Sustainability) Report.  

 


